
-----Original Message----­
From: Nelson, Chris 
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 8:13 AM 
To:  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: RE: [EXT] South Dakota benefits from wind energy 

Mike, 

Thank you for your email and conveying your thoughts to me. I will add 
these comments to the public comments section of the Crowned Ridge 
Wind docket so that the comments are available to my fellow 
commissioners and the public. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
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